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State of the Village

Firehouse Subs celebrated their Grand Opening with a ribbon cutting.
 

Mayor Dan McLaughlin presented the State of the Village at the 
Chamber’s monthly meeting in February.

The Chamber’s Board of Directors and the Mayor and Village Trustees 
pose for a photo.

 

President Marc Lochow welcomes 
Mayor Dan McLaughlin

Mayor Dan McLaughlin 
addresses chamber members

So Much to Do
with OPACC!



registration forms for artists to be 
a part of this popular event held 
in partnership with the Village 
of Orland Park and Orland Park 
Crossing. The registration form 
can be downloaded from the 
home page of our website.   

With the warmer months 
approaching, have you 
considered hosting a Business 
after Hours?  It’s a great way to 
showcase your business and 
partnering with a fellow chamber 
member will help you both 
expand your customer base.  
Just give Keloryn, our Executive 
Director a call at the Chamber 
and she will help you arrange a 
date and get started.

Whatever your spring activities 
include, make sure to fit the 
Chamber into your schedule.  
There are a lot of different 
options for you and I would 
appreciate hearing how the 
Chamber can help you grow your 
business in the year ahead.  After 
all, that’s what we’re here to do!

Sincerely,
Marc Lochow
PrintSource Plus, Inc.

President’s Message 
From the Top...

Executive Director 
Keloryn Putnam 

2013
OPACC Officers
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Thank you 
Thank you to 
the Orland Park 
Chamber for hosting 

the February State of the Village 
Address. I always look forward to 
seeing everyone and being able 
to share the wonderful things 
happening in Orland Park.

Last year marked the 
village’s 120th anniversary 
as a municipality and we saw 
significant improvements in many 
facets of the village.
State of the Village on YouTube
Those unable to attend the 
breakfast can access the 
State of the Village video 
on the village’s YouTube 
channel at www.youtube.com/
VillageofOrlandPark. There you 
can also see the village’s first 
ever music video that debuted at 

the chamber breakfast. 

Our Office of Public Information 
produced the video tribute to 
Orland Park, enlisting the help of 
volunteers from throughout the 
community and the videography 
talent of Eyelight Studios of 
Orland Park. The response to 
this year’s video has been great 
and we’re already planning 
for next year. Businesses that 
want to share the village’s 
music video on their websites 
are invited to post a link to the 
village’s YouTube channel.

Village of Orland Park’s 
Annual Report
The village introduced its annual 
report last year and this year we 
included even more financial 
information. It is what you 
would expect as a stockholder 
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Metamorphosis

Spring is the time 
when you make 
things happen.  
Closets are 
reorganized, the 
winter clutter from 
the garden is cleared 
and our thoughts 

turn to planning what we want to 
accomplish in the months ahead.

The Chamber’s plans for the 
spring and summer months have 
already begun.  The Board of 
Directors and I would be honored 
to have all of you attend our first 
Member Appreciation Night at 
RoccoVino’s Italian Restaurant, 
11255 W. 143rd Street on 
Monday, April 29.  It’s important to 
me during my year as President 
to find out what we can do to 
make chamber membership even 
more valuable to you.  Please 
bring your suggestions and even 
your criticisms.  We learn from 
everything you share with us.  
Even if you just want to stop in 
to mingle with others, please do.  
This evening is our thank you to 
all of you, our members, and we’d 
love for everyone to put us on 
their calendar.

April will bring one of our most 
popular events.  The OWN 
(Orland Women’s Networking) 

Luncheon will be held on 
Tuesday, April 16 at Silver Lake 
Country Club.  Make sure you 
plan on attending as the day 
promises to be a motivating 
one.  Speaker Gia Claire will 
help you become an effective 
leader.  There is still time for 
you to reserve a luncheon or 
sponsorship spot so check out 
the information on page 5 and 
download the registration form 
from the home page of our 
website.

The Chamber’s Golf Outing 
committee is making plans and 
looking for volunteers.  Looking 
for a way to be more involved 
in the Chamber?  Watch your 
Chamber calendar for the 
meeting dates and see how 
you can participate.  Our Golf 
Outing is a high profile way 
to promote your company, so 
consider sponsoring the event or 
purchase a golf foursome.  Bring 
a client or employee and enjoy 
a day in the sun!  Registration 
forms for sponsorship and golf 
are available on the home page 
of our website.

Be sure to let your artistic friends 
know about our Fine Art Fair at 
Orland Park Crossing July 20-21.  
The Chamber is now accepting 

Mayor’s News and Notes
of a major corporation as the 
businesses and residents are the 
stakeholders in our community. 
The report was delivered in the 
March 7th edition of the Orland 
Park Prairie Newspaper and can 
be found on the village’s website 
at www.orland-park.il.us.

Accountability
The village completed its first 
community wide survey in 
2012 and a majority of those 
responding are pleased with 
the village’s direction with 91% 
of them recommending Orland 
Park as a place to live.
This year the village will conduct 
a business survey and will 
alternate each year between the 
two, one for residents and one 
for businesses.

This spring, the Village 

Marc

(continued on pg 7)
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Chambergram Staff
Keloryn Putnam, OPACC

Colin Walsh,  
eighty-eight graphics

Rob Wehmeier
Wehmeier Portraits
Heather Warthen
Orland Park Prairie

This month’s contributors:

Mayor Dan McLaughlin 

Village of Orland Park

JoAnn Ambriz

Formally Modern Tuxedos

If you are interested in 
contributing to the Chambergram, 
please contact Donna Cameli at 

donna@orlandparkchamber.org

Editor’s NotesEditor’s Notes
Chambergram Editor, 
Donna Cameli, OPACC

Welcome New Members

Pet Patrol is an Orland Park 
owned and operated dog 
walking and pet care business.  
Since 2006, Pet Patrol has 
provided mid-day dog walks 
and in home vacation care for 
all pets.  The staff is trained 
in Pet First Aid and CPR, 
ensuring the safety of your 
animals.  

In addition to pet care services, 
Pet Patrol also offers a pet taxi 
and house sitting and sanitary 
grooming services.  Serving a 
10 mile radius of Orland Park, 
a flexible and reliable care plan 
with an attention to detail is 
designed for you to minimize 
upsetting routine changes for 
your pets.  Licensed, bonded 
and insured, we provide care 
when you can’t be there!  You 
can reach Trindal Stanke and 
her staff at (708) 349-3647 or 
by email at trindal@pet-patrol.

Firehouse Subs was begun 
by an entrepreneurial spirited 
family whose decades of fire 
and police service contributed to 
the creation of the franchise in 
2005.  Firehouse sandwiches, 
salads and soups are made with 
the best meats, cheeses and 
toppings available and will keep 
you coming back for more.  

Unlike other sandwich shops, 
Firehouse steams the meats 
and cheeses releasing a rush 
of flavors.  Served on their 
toasted private recipe sub rolls, 
the sandwiches are a winning 
combination.  The Firehouse 
Subs Public Safety Foundation, 
which is a non-profit arm of the 

Dr. Nathaniel Rood, the new 
owner of Orland Smiles,  
completed his undergraduate 
degree in Chemistry with an 
emphasis in biochemistry at 
Millikin University. He earned 
his Doctor of Dental Surgery 
degree from University of 
Illinois College of Dentistry at 
Chicago. Since graduation he 
has taken an abundance of 
continuing education courses in 
all aspects of general dentistry. 
These include, but not limited 
to; Pediatrics, Endodontics, Oral 
Surgery, Periodontitcs, cosmetic 
treatment, and dental implants. 

Dr. Rood enjoys playing classical 
piano, strumming jazz/blues 
guitar, and golfing. Orland Smiles 
is located at 62 Orland Square 
Drive, Suite 104.  You can reach 
Dr. Rood at (708) 460-7440 
or by email at orlandsmiles@
orlandsmiles.com.

Bombshell Boutique Salon
Katrina Hegeduis
9031 W. 151st Street  Suite 205
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone:  708-768-1089
bombshellboutiquesalon@gmail.
com
Hair Salon
Referred by Alex Boerner

Certa Pro Painters of Orland 
Park
Don Rollheiser
16 W. 9th Street
Lockport, IL  60441
Phone:  815-485-5091
drollheiser@certapro.com
www.certapro.com/orlandpark
Painting
Referred by Andrea Ramierez-
Justin

Charles Schwab
Laura Catalano
14225 95th Avenue
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone:  708-226-6550
laura.catalano@schwab.com
www.schwab.com
Financial Services/Investments

Correction:
The following information is 
corrected from the Member 
Introduction that appeared 
in our February 2013 
Chambergram:  Liberty Mutual 
Insurance, Agent Melanie 
Readdean, is located at 18927 
Hickory Creek Drive, Suite 
120, Mokena, IL  60448.
Our apologies for any 
inconvenience this may have 
caused.

President Marc Lochow, Mayor Dan McLaughlin and 
OFPD Battalion Chief Dan Smith with owners Christine and 

William Vanderbilt.

Pearle Vision
Pam Neely
24 Orland Square Drive
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone:  708-403-3555
pamela@neelythere.com
www.pearlevision.com
Vision Care

Side Six Media, LLC
Christopher Bell
20519 S. Graceland Lane
Frankfort, IL  60423
Phone:  815-575-5073
contact@sidesixmedia.com
www.sidesixmedia.com
Graphic Design

Sport Clips
Susan Dust
13133 S. LaGrange Road
Orland Park, IL  60462
smdust@gmail.com
Hair Salon

Swank Hair Studio
Tami Rosa
13411 Ridgeland Avenue
Palos Heights, IL  60463
Phone:  708-204-1215
tamirosa@comcast.net
Hair Salon

Tuffy Auto Service Center
Sam Westferro
7900 W. 159th Street
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone:  708-444-2966
westferrojoe@yahoo.com
www.tuffy.com/orlandpark
Automotive Repair

Firehouse Subs family, helps 
the local fire departments, law 
enforcement and EMS and 
public safety organizations.  

The goal of Firehouse’s Public 
Safety Foundation is to ensure 
that these local organizations 
have the tools, technology 
and training they need to do 
their jobs.  Firehouse Subs is 
located at 15892 S. La Grange 
Road and you can reach 
owners William and Christine 
Vanderbilt at (708) 428-4125 
or by email at Christine.
vanderbilt@firehousesubs.com.
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Business As Usual

Palos Hospital Gathering

Pro Sports Ribbon Cutting

Palos Community Hospital invited the Chamber to celebrate 
the opening of its new Hospitaller Pavilion.  Attendees 

toured the new facility and marveled at the state-of-the-art 
operating suites and new patient rooms.

Pro Sports Performance and Fitness celebrated 
their opening with a Ribbon Cutting. 

Paul Novak, Waddell & Reed, Rob Wehmeier , Wehmeier 
Portraits and Susan Byrne, Coldwell Banker joined owners 

Steve Purvin, John Binkowski and Scott Hejna in the 
celebration.

Scott Hejna 
assisted 
Susan Byrne 
in testing her 
strength at the 
event!

Marquette Bank BAH

Jackie 
Sinnott, 
Marquette 
Bank, 
presents 
an umbrella 
to raffle 
winner Kathy 
O’Brien, 
Laughter 
Sessions.

Ambassadors Renee Tabor and Glen Borkowski greet 
new Chamber member Chris Bell, Side Six Media at the 

Marquette Bank event.

Ambassador Liz Popp, Pampered Chef, responds to a “Table 
Topic’ at a recent Ambassadors Club meeting. 

Ambassador Club meetings are held the 1st Wednesday of every 
month and all are welcome to participate.
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(708) 326-9170
Call us today for cost effective advertising!

WE COVER ORLAND PARK
LIKE NO ONE ELSE.
Introducing...

Every Home. Every Business.
Every Thursday.

Name:  Glen Borkowski
Birthplace:  Chicago, IL
Childhood home:  Central Stickney (just outside the city of Chicago limits)
High School or College:  Reavis High School & Bradley University
Present Home:  Tinley Park
Current Employer:  DreamMaker Bath & Kitchen
Job Responsibilities: Sales & production
In my spare time I like to:  Spend time with my 10 year old grandson and play with my dog, 
a border collie.  I always s enjoy being in my wife’ company.
Hobbies/Interests:  I am a serious amateur tennis player, playing 3-4 times per week, year 
round.   I also dabble in woodworking and have made several pieces of furniture for my 
home.
Share the name of someone that has had an influence on your life and why.  My parents 

-they come from very humble origins as the children of immigrants.  They taught me the value of education and 
how that provides opportunity.
Share the name of someone that has had an influence on your life and why...
Jimmy Carter.  There’s no end to the amazing stories he could share with y about events that were happening all 
over the world.  He is a true humanitarian.
Share a personal goal you would like to achieve: I would just like to leave a positive footprint wherever I go in 
life.  I would like to help at least one person become the very best that they can be.
Share a a fun fact about yourself that people would be surprised to know: I was the starting goaltender on my 
college hockey team.  I was the 1985-86 Teacher of the Year at Homewood-Flossmoor High School.
Involvement with Other Service/Civic Organizations:  I have been active with Habitat for Humanity for 20 years.

Meet the Ambassador:  Glen Borkowski

Own Luncheon Builds Leaders
Join us at our OWN (Orland 
Women’s Networking) 
Luncheon!  Mark your calendars 
for Tuesday, April 16 at Silver 
Lake Country Club from 11:00 
am -1:30 pm at our annual 
OWN Luncheon.  Our speaker, 
Gia Claire, will explore the traits 
of an effective leader.  Gia will 
help you learn how to adopt a 
true leadership mindset and 
show you how to manage your 
life and the people within it to 
effectively get things done.

Luncheon guests will have a 
chance to shop our Vendor 
Tables and purchase raffle prize 
tickets for the great prizes that 

Believe it or not, it’s officially 
Spring and we will be seeing 
those golf courses fill up soon!  
Planning for our Golf Outing 
is in full “swing” and we’d love 
to include you!  Reserve a golf 
foursome or be one of our many 
sponsors.  The Golf Outing is our 
biggest fundraiser of the year and 
the money from our raffle prizes 
helps fund the scholarships that 
we award to local high school 
students. 

Here’s the scoop on our 
sponsorship opportunities:
Sponsored and Unsponsored 
golf holes are available. You can 

our sponsors have generously 
donated.  There is still time to 
participate as a Sponsor or 
luncheon attendees!  

Sponsorship opportunities 
include the following:
Table Sponsors
•$100 fee /Includes one lunch 
(Must supply raffle prize)
•Will be listed in program, on 
signage & in Chambergram
•Promotional items/coupons 
included in Goody Bag
•Will be given 90 second 
introduction and opportunity to 
speak about their business at 
the beginning of the luncheon

Vendor Sponsors
•$100 fee /Includes one lunch 
(Must supply raffle prize)
•Will be listed in program, on 
signage & in Chambergram
•Promotional items/coupons 
included in Goody Bag
•Will be given booth space 
from which they may sell their 
products or distribute their 
literature
NEW THIS YEAR!!!!   Goody 
Bag Sponsors
•$50 fee
•Promotional items/coupons 
included in Goody Bag
•Goody Bag items MUST be to 
Chamber office by April 5

Swing Time with the Orland Chamber!
choose to set up a table and have 
your employees distribute company 
literature/promotional items or just 
have your company name posted 
at the golf hole.  We’re one of 
the few golf outings in the south 
suburbs that offer this option with a 
golf hole sponsorship.

Sponsor the golf towel and have 
your name and logo appear on the 
towel that all golfers receive.
Sponsor a beverage cart or 
beverage oasis.

Cocktail Sponsor is NEW this 
year!  Your company name and 
logo will be acknowledged on the 

towels and on all signage at the 
banquet.

Donate your product or a gift 
as a raffle prize.   Proceeds from 
our raffle ticket sales are used to 
support the college scholarships.  
Your donation will become one 
of our raffle prizes and can be 
dropped off at the Chamber 
office or call our office to make 
arrangements to have it picked up.

All of our sponsors and donors are 
listed in the event program and 
also in a ¼ page ad in the Orland 
Park Prairie, the Chicago Tribune 
TribLocal and the Chamber’s 

newsletter Chambergram.

Join us for a full day of golfing, 
starting with a continental 
breakfast at 8:00am and Best Ball 
shotgun start at 9:00am.  Lunch 
is provided by RoccoVino’s and 
cocktails and dinner follow after 
the outing.  Make it a day of fun 
and connecting with new business!

The reservation form can be found 
on the home page of our website 
at www.orlandparkchamber.org.  
Plan to join us on the golf course 
on Thursday, June 20 and reserve 
your foursome or sponsorship 
today!

No room in the budget for a 
sponsorship spot?  Reserve 
luncheon spots and treat your 
employees to lunch or say 
thank you to valued clients.  

The OWN Luncheon is a 
great way to connect with 
professional women from all 
over the southwest suburbs.  
But don’t wait because time is 
running out!  Registration forms 
are available on the home 
page of our website at www.
orlandparkchamber.org and 
we accept VISA MasterCard 
or Discover.  Give us a call 
and reserve 
your spot(s) 
today! 

!
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Resource Corner
A Well dressed man...

With the emergence of 
Casual Friday, men’s 
tailored fashion had seen a 
decline similar to the 1970’s.  
That trend is now changing 
with the inspiration of TV 
shows like Mad Men and 
Suits.  More formal affairs 
are calling for men to dress 
up and the way a man 
is dressed can definitely 
give him an edge in a 
competitive employment 
picture.

If it has been awhile since 
you updated your wardrobe, 

you may be surprised 
at how fashion has 
changed.  Here are 
some guidelines 
on what’s in for 
menswear:

It’s All About the Fit- It 
doesn’t matter what 
kind of suit you’re 
investing in, whether 
it’s $200 or $2,000 
it has to fit properly. 
We’ve seen plenty of 
guys who’ve bought 
the right suit but didn’t 
have it tailored and 
it hangs on them like 
an ornament on a 
tree. And we’ve seen 
men in cheap but 
well-tailored suits that 

look like a million bucks. A 
suit has to fit right, or else 
there’s no point in buying it.

What Is A Proper and 
Timely Fit – A good fitted 
suit should hug your 
shoulders and when you 
button the jacket there 
should be a definition in the 
waist. It should make you 
want to stand up straight 
and will therefore be much 
more slimming.  The 
sleeves should not be loose 
but conform to your arms 
and the cuff should come 

Celebrate the Arts in Orland Park

The 2013 Fine Art Fair 
planning is well underway. 
This event, held in 
partnership with the Village 
of Orland Park and Orland 
Park Crossing will be held 
the weekend of July 20-
21.  We’re looking for gifted 

artists that would love to 
sell their art work at this 
community event, Do you 
have a friend who loves 
to paint, create jewelry, 
take photographs or make 
pottery?  Let them know 
about our Fine Art Fair.  

Orland Park Crossing will 
provide their location for the 
fair again this year and we’re 
looking for all mediums of 
art.  To be considered for the 
Fair, artists need to submit 
two photographic samples of 
their art work along with their 
$75 reservation fee to the 
Chamber office or by email to 
donna@orlandparkchamber.
org.  Early Bird Rates are in 
effect until April 5; after April 
5 the booth reservation fee is 
$100. 

Mark your calendars 
and bring the family to 

help support the arts in 
Orland Park.  Mom and 
Dad can shop the artist 
booths while the kids join 
in on the community art 
project!  Everyone can 
enjoy the entertainment and 
refreshments from the local 
restaurants.  Join us for an 
artistically fun day!  

The artist’s application 
can be found on the home 
page of our website, www.
orlandparkchamber.org or 
contact the Chamber office 
at 708-349-2972.

Submitted by Joann Ambriz, Formally Modern Tuxedo

to the wrist so a ¼ inch of 
shirt cuff shows.

Finish It With a Sleek 
Trouser- The pant should 
mimic the jacket with a 
flat-front (no pleats), slim 
leg and very little break at 
the ankle.  You do not want 
a lot of excess around the 
tops of your shoes. Think 
clean lines from head to 
toe.

Shirts and Accessories- the 
shirt should also be fitted 
and slim fit suits mean a 
slimmer tie. Aim for a tie 
that is 3-3.5 inches wide 
to match the current lapel 
styles.  If you want trendy 
you can go with a 2.5 
“skinny” tie but make sure 
the coat/pant compliments 
that look.  Most suits are 
very neutral (black, grey, 
navy) so the area to have 
some fun is in the socks-
patterns and bright colors 
are very in right now.

A well-fitting and fashion 
forward suit will definitely 
make a guy noticed and 
what woman doesn’t like a 
Sharp Dressed Man.

State of the Village
(continued from pg 2)

Board, administrators and key 
community leaders will focus 
on developing a strategic plan 
for Orland Park and with it 
staff will launch a performance 
management program with 
performance targets. The 
combination of community 
surveys, strategic planning and 
a performance management 
program helps the village be 
accountable to the community 
we serve.

Village Events
The Village of Orland Park 
Recreation Department 
Spring/Summer Program 
Guide was delivered at the 
end of February and is full of 
village sponsored events and 
programs. Local businesses 
that would like to learn 
more about sponsorship 
opportunities for the village’s 
many programs can call 
708/403-6145 for details.

Social Media
Be sure to visit the village’s 
many outlets online --- the 
village’s website at www.
orland-park.il.us; the 
village’s Facebook page 
at www.facebook.com/
VillageofOrlandPark; 
our YouTube Channel 
at www.youtube.com/
VillageofOrlandPark and the 
village’s Twitter feed at @
VillageofOrlandPk.

Daniel J. McLaughlin, Mayor
Village of Orland Park
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“May I please be your Art Department?”

Thanks OPACC for the opportunity to 
design this newsletter...

let’s start growing your business, too!
give us a call for a free quote

“The Problem Solvers”
708.389.6252 

www.printsourceplus.net

Call us today for all 
your printing requirements!

And Finally...
All About You...

Public Speaking-
Clear Your Fear at our Monthly Meeting!

Thank You To 
Terry’s Automotive 

and Dave Corradino 
for Your Constant 

Support For So 
Many Years 

We’ll Miss You!

Have you taken advantage of 
these FREE opportunities to 
market your business?

Submit a resource article for 
us to publish

Share your knowledge and 
help our readers learn about 
your industry.  Consider 
writing an article that we can 
publish in a future issue of our 
Chambergram.  We routinely 
feature informational resource 
articles.  All that we ask is 
that you not write it as an 
advertisement of your company:  
keep it informational in nature.  
The word count needs to be 
kept at no more than 500 words.  
We’ll give you authorship credit 
in our Editorial section as well 
as in the headline.  It’s a great 

We’ve all heard that the fear 
of death is second only to 
the fear of public speaking. 
Public speaking is a common 
source of stress for everyone 
but if you’re looking for 
one of the cheapest and 
most effective methods of 
promoting your service or 
product, concentrate on the 
positive results of doing a 
presentation. 

Whether we work alone 
or with large numbers 
of people, eventually 
we will need to speak 
in public to get certain 
tasks accomplished. And 
if we want to be leaders 
or achieve anything 
meaningful in our lives, we 
will often need to speak to 
groups, large and small, to 
be successful.  

Mike Grady recently 
received the Distinguished 
Toastmaster recognition, 
the highest honor that 
can be earned by a 
member of Toastmasters 
International, a world leader 
in communication and 
leadership development.   

Join us at this month’s 

way to get your name out there. 
Does this sound like something 
you want to tackle?  Don’t 
worry about your grammar or 
punctuation.  We know you’re 
busy.  We’ll take care of editing 
and proofing your responses 
before we publish them. Check 
out previous issues of the 
Chambergram on our website 
(News and Legislative section) 
to see how other members 
have used this marketing tool.   
Questions?  Just call our office at 
(708) 349-2972 or email donna@
orlandparkchamber.org.

Submit a Member Introduction 
to publish

Whether you’re a new member 
or a long time member, we want 

to help everyone get to know 
you.  All you need to do is fill out 
our form and tell us about you 
and your business.  Send us a 
digital photo to include:  the main 
purpose of the introduction is to 
help members put a face with 
a name.  We’ll even help edit it 
so don’t worry about grammar 
and spelling.  We’d love to add 
you to the member section of 
the Chambergram.   Check out 
the insert included with this 

issue of the 
Chambergram 
and send in 
your Member 
Introduction 
form today!

Membership Meeting on 
Wednesday, April 24th 
when he will provide insight 
on how to become a more 
effective communicator.  

The Monthly Membership 
Meeting will be held at 
Silver Lake Country Club, 
14700 S. 82nd Avenue, 
Orland Park at 7:45 – 9:00 
am.  Members - $15, Non-
members and at the door- 
$20.  You have nothing 
to lose – but your fear of 
public speaking!

Member Appreciation Night!
When was the last time that we 
asked YOU what your expectations 
are from the Orland Park Area 
Chamber of Commerce?  What 
can we provide to improve your 
investment in our organization?  

Our President, Marc Lochow, truly 
wants to get to know you, our 
members, and find out how we can 
become a better chamber.  We know 
your time is a precious commodity; 
you have many demands from 
running your business, participating 
in your family time and time to just 
breathe. We hope you can join us 
for a couple of hours to get to know 
Marc, meet the Board of Directors, 
and let us know how we can better 
serve you.  

RoccoVino’s Italian Restaurant 
will provide refreshments; we’ll 
have prizes and raffles to make 
it fun.  We hope you can take an 
evening to mingle with members to 
connect and collaborate and take 
our organization to the next level.  
Since space is limited, we need you 
to RSVP so we know how many to 
expect.  

Please join us for our 1st Member 
Appreciation Night at RoccoVino’s 
Italian Restaurant, Monday, April 
29, from 5:00-7:00pm.  We want 
to thank you for being our loyal 
members.
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2Fine Art Fair Committee 
Meeting

Tuesday, April 2, 4:00 pm
Chamber office
8799 W. 151st Street, OP 

3Ambassadors Club 
Meeting

Wednesday, April 3, 7:45am
Smith Crossing
10501 Emilie Lane, OP

4Member Orientation 
Thursday, April 4, 

7:45 – 9:00am
First American Bank
14245 S. LaGrange Road, OP
Discover how you can make the 
most of your Chamber 
membership!

9Ribbon Cutting
Tuesday, April 9, 11:45am

Flip Flop Shop
808 Orland Square Drive
Orland Square-2nd Floor by 
Carson’s

at RoccoVino’s Italian Restaurant
Monday, April 29, 5:00-7:00pm

Renew old friendships, meet and mingle with 
Chamber Members

Meet our President 
Marc Lochow 

(if you haven’t done so) 
and let him know how we can 
make this the BEST Chamber 

around!
Refreshments and raffles!

Space is limited – you must RSVP 
to attend!

9Golf Committee 
Meeting

Tuesday, April 9, 5:15 pm
Silver Lake Country Club
14700 S. 82nd Avenue, OP

10Young Professionals 
Meet Up 

Wednesday, April 10, 5:30pm
RoccoVino’s Italian Restaurant
11255 W. 143rd Street, OP

12Business 
Unwrapped

Friday, April 12, 11:45am-1pm
Orland Park Public Library
14921 S. Ravinia Ave.  OP
“Networking Tips & Tricks”

16Orland Women’s 
Networking 

Spring Luncheon
Tuesday, April 16, 
11:00am – 1:30pm
Silver Lake Country Club
14700 S. 82nd Avenue, OP
“Powerful Leadership” – 
Gia Claire
Speaker, Lunch, Networking, 
Vendors, 
Raffles and a Guaranteed 
Great Time!
Members w/RSVP $26 
Non-Members & at 
the door $36

17Board Meeting
Wednesday, April 17, 

7:45 a.m.
Silver Lake Country Club
14700 S. 82nd Avenue, OP

23Ribbon Cutting
Tuesday, April 23, 

11:45am
Bombshell Boutique Salon
9031 W. 151st St. Suite205, 
OP

24Monthly 
Membership 

Meeting
Wednesday, April 24, 7:45am
Silver Lake Country Club
Mike Grady, Orland Park 
Toastmasters
Dread public speaking?  
Learn how to become a more 
effective communicator and 
lose the butterflies when you’re 
asked to speak!
Members $15 w/rsvp; Non-
members and at the door $20.  

29Member 
Appreciation Night

Monday, April 29, 
5-7pm
RoccoVino’s Italian Restaurant
11255 W. 143rd Street, OP

Join us for our 1st Member 
Appreciation Night !!!

Have a Super
EASTER!


